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Hello ,
We have got pension news for you.

My SPF Pension

Newsletter December 2021

We physically met as Board to discuss various topics on October 14 and 15,
for the first time since 2019. Of course, we all took the coronavirus
measures into account. We were able to welcome the Accountability Council
and the Supervisory Board members as guests for part of the program.
During these two away days in Elsloo we discussed matters including the
New Pension Agreement and Sustainability and the consequences of this for
SPF. We also discussed the consequences of the pension agreement for
our service provider, DPS.

Click here to read more

Simplicity is key - also in 'My SPF Pension’

Many of you already know how to find ‘My SPF Pension’ on our website.
And, of course, we're delighted with this. But can we make our portal more
user friendly? The member survey conducted previously by SPF showed
that you'd also like things to be simpler. As pension fund we're always
looking for how we can improve things and this time especially for ‘My SPF
Pension’.

Click here to read more

0 a good pension

As in life, there are also some pension obstacles to overcome before you
can enjoy your well-earned pension. These obstacles are wide-ranging, from
investment risks to cyber risks, which has been in the news a lot recently.
But there is also the risk that the fund will not be able to meet member
expectations.

Click here to read more
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Test your pension knowledge!

Click on the button to find out what you know about pensions.

Click on the question and select your answer. You can immediately see
whether your answer is correct.

The process is completely anonymous and we don'’t save any data.

Test your pension knowledge!

We would like to know how our members view our services and
communication. And where we could improve. A research agency
conducted the ‘Benchmark Monitor Pension Funds’ (BMP) in spring 2021.
This showed that, in general, members are extremely satisfied with the fund
(see also the news item article on the SPF website or in the Newsletter of
October 2021). Of course, there’s also room for improvement. What could

be improved?
Click here and let us know
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Telefoon en e-mail:
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info.pensioenfondsSABIC@dsm.com
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